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Street cleaning and striping operations to take place next week   
 
Ridgway, CO – The Town of Ridgway would like to inform residents and visitors that all parking 
stalls throughout the downtown area of Ridgway will be painted between Wednesday, May 28th 
and Friday, May 30th. In preparation for this painting, the Ridgway Public Works Department will 
clean the streets scheduled for painting in the early morning hours of the day that those streets 
are scheduled to be painted.  
 
Please ensure your vehicle is moved off of the street scheduled for cleaning and painting by 
midnight of the day it is scheduled to be cleaned and painted. The striping uses spray paint with 
considerable overspray possible. Vehicles left in prohibited “No Parking” areas may be damaged, 
ticketed, and/or towed. 
 
The full Street Striping Schedule can be viewed HERE. 
 
For more information, please contact the Town of Ridgway at 970-626-5308 or 
pneill@town.ridgway.co.us. The Town of Ridgway greatly appreciates everyone’s patience and 
cooperation!  
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